
 
 

DGS Statement on Slavery and 
Human Trafficking   
 
 
DGS Group plc offers the following statement regarding its efforts 
to prevent slavery and human trafficking within the company and 
its supply chain. 
 
DGS recognises its social responsibility as part of the community 
in which it operates and respects the political, social, legal and 
cultural diversity of all its stakeholders. Our procedures and 
policies are designed to comply with the expectations of applicable 
legislation in the markets and jurisdictions in which we operate. We 
maintain and promote and ethical business culture and do not 
tolerate the use of forced labour in any aspect of our organisation. 
 
 
DGS Group Plc strongly opposes slavery and human trafficking 
and rejects any form of forced labour. We would never knowingly 
conduct business with suppliers or contractors engaged in such 
practices.   
  
 
This statement will be updated when necessary and reviewed 
annually. 
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